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Rich. As you know the Peaked Hill Pastures subcommittee sent the Planning Board a list of 

recommendations for the town's development of the property at Peaked Hill Pastures following the 

October 18, 2018 Selectmen's meeting. In June of 2019 the Planning Board subcommittee reported to 

the Selectmen that grant funding was being pursued. 

The issue of affordable housing and appropriate review by town committees was raised during the 

Special Town Meeting last night. I would like to invite you to the November 19th 2019 Selectmen's 

meeting to provide an update on the Planning Board's progress on plans for Peaked Hill Pastures and 

your timeline for process going forward. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 




